
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

 

If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an 

area impacted by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to 

our economy in the process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than 1,000 jobs to rural Idaho 

and contribute millions of dollars in taxes. This is the type of project our state needs. As Midas Gold 

Idaho grows, it wants to help Idaho families grow along with it. The company has made a 

commitment to hire locally whenever possible. And they are going to help prepare Idahoans for 

these well-paying jobs by providing job training. The average salary of Midas Gold Idaho employees 

is anticipated to be $80,000. Many individuals in this region have had to depend on seasonal work, 

having a steady paycheck could change many lives. 

 

Reviewing Midas Gold's plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the 

environment and keeping the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project as 

outlined under Alternative 2 and keep this project moving forward. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Name: Peter Barker 


